
 
 
 
 
 
 

working together for a safer community  
 

 

East Sussex  
Fire & Rescue Service 

 

Free Home Safety Visits & Smoke Alarms 
 
Over the past year Officers from East Sussex Fire & Rescue Service have carried out over 
11,000 Home Safety Visits in vulnerable homes across the county fitting more than 
14,000 Smoke Alarms. 
   
Fitting Smoke Alarms In your home gives you the earliest possible warning of Fire and 
that provides vital time for you and your family to get out stay out and call the Fire Service 
out. 
 
The Home Safety visit provides important information to the occupier on Safety in the 
home, Escape Plans and what to do in case of Fire. If you do not have Smoke Alarms 
in your home you are putting yourself and your family at risk. 
 
It couldn’t be simpler to book a FREE home safety visit with FREE Smoke Alarms. 
Call us on free phone 0800 177 7069 and make your home a safer home. 
 
If you have friends family or neighbours who would benefit from this service ask them 
to contact us or with their permission contact us on their behalf. 
 
East Sussex Fire & Rescue Service are striving to achieve safer and more sustainable 
communities you can help us achieve our aim by passing on our details to vulnerable 
members of the community that you may know. 
 
Fire calls have proved that people most at risk from fire are the Elderly, Disabled, 
Lone Pensioners, Single Parent Families and people with reduced mobility hearing or sight impairment. 
 
So help us to help you by booking a FREE Home Safety visit.    
 

Call free on 0800 177 7079 or visit www.esfrs.org 
  
 

************ 
 
The Lewes District Community Safety Partnership consists of Sussex Police, Lewes District Council, East 
Sussex County Council, East Sussex Fire & Rescue Service, Sussex Police Authority, NHS East Sussex 
Downs and Weald, Surrey and Sussex Probation Trust as well as a number of voluntary organisations 
who, working together, reduce crime and anti-social behaviour as well as the fear of crime across the 
District.  
 
For more information about how the Partnership works and what it can do for you please visit 
www.lewesdistrictcsp.org. 
 

http://www.lewesdistrictcsp.org/

	 

